
The WSR welcome reception is a wonderful way 
to meet faculty and students interested in women 
and gender topics. Come have some 
refreshments, learn about the program, and chat 
with interesting people. WSR would like to thank 
Dr. Inese Radzins and Dr. Cathy Zeph for being 
such influential parts of  the steering committee. 
We are grateful for Dr. Radzins continued 
support on the WSR advisory board. 

We would like to welcome the steering 
committee for 2012-13: Chair: Dr. Jennifer 
Davidson, ABSW; Program Co-ordinator: Ashley 
Bacchi, GTU; Dr. Flora Keshgegian, GTU 
CDF; Luisely Melecio-Zambrano,  JST; Lauren 
Guerra, GTU; Jakki Flanagan, CDSP; and  Julie 
Barnes, SFTS.

We would also like to introduce the GTU faculty 
that has graciously agreed to be part of  our 
advisory board: Gabriella Lettini, SKSM; Randi 
Walker, PSR; Darleen Pryds, FST; Inese 
Radzins, PSR; Steed Davidson, PLTS; Carol 
Robb, SFTS; Ghazala Anwar, SKSM; Lizette 
Larson-Miller, CDSP; and Margaret McManus, 
ABSW.The advisory board offers the steering 
committee advice on events and structure as well 
as acting as potential mentors for students with 
similar research interests in the program. 

z Welcome Reception z
Wednesday, September 19th at 

5:30-6:30
 in the Bade Museum

PLEASE JOIN US! 

2 0 1 1 - 2 0 1 2  A N N U A L  U P D A T E

WOMEN’S STUDIES IN RELIGION



women and gender topic. Students are also required to attend 
6 colloquium units worth of  events. WSR sponsors events 
every month, and each event is assigned numerical value (most 
events are worth 2 units). It is the students responsibility to 
keep track of  their events, there is a colloquium verification 
form that 
makes this 
simple.  

Forms are available online on our website: 
http://www.gtu.edu/centersandaffiliates/
womensstudies.  All forms as well as event 
flyers can also be found if  you join us on 
Moodle under the miscellaneous category. 
We are also on Facebook- search “GTU 
Women’s Studies in Religion” group. 
Contact wsr@ses.gtu.edu with ?’s.

Congratulations to the 7 students who 
completed the certificate requirements in 

May 2012!
WSR would like to congratulate the following students who completed their certificate 

requirements: Diandra Chretain, Kayko Driedger Hesslein, Maja Gray, Lauren Guerra, 
Zamira Ha, Adam Pryor, Elizabeth Ritter-Conn. 

If  interested in receiving a certificate in Women’s Studies in 
Religion, please fill out a Intent to enroll form to Angela 
Munoz at 2400 Ridge Road. There is a required WSR 
seminar as well as 3 additional courses that focus on women 
and gender issues. If  a course does not focus on gender, it can 
still count if  you write/do your research paper/project on a 
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